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Beaufort County Alcohol and Drug Abuse Department’s 
Bluffton Office Closed April 24 for Staff Training 

 
The Bluffton location of the Beaufort County Alcohol and Drug Abuse Department will 
be closed Tuesday, April 24 for staff training.  The office will return to normal business 
hours Wednesday, April 25 at 8 a.m.  For more information, call 843-255-6000. 
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